
2018-2019 Freedom High School PTO 
Membership and Volunteer Opportunities 

 
Be a part of your child’s high school experience and help us to improve our school by joining the PTO. Receive 
information on school events, upcoming meetings, meeting minutes, and other happenings at Freedom High School. 
 

To Join: Please submit your information by (1) filling out the form below and then dropping it off at the  
Main Office or mailing it to the following:  
Freedom High School, Attn: FHS PTO Membership 3149 Chester Avenue, Bethlehem, PA 18020-2896 
OR (2) by emailing the below information to freedomhspto@gmail.com. 
 

Parent/Guardian Name _________________________________________________________ 
 
Email (for PTO info ONLY) _______________________________________________________ 
 
Phone (optional) ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Optional donation to FHS PTO general budget $_______ (checks can be made payable to FHS PTO) 
 
Freedom PTO has NO membership fee. Instead, the FHS PTO has joined the GIANT A+ Rewards Program and the 
ShopRite for My School Program. All money raised will go towards a variety of school needs. Registering your card 
will not affect your current rewards (gas points, etc.) ** 
 
 
Giant:   

• Go to https://giantfoodstores.com/school-rewards/ 

• Once you are registered and signed in click on “Log in and get started” 

• Select “Change schools” 

• Select Freedom by entering our School ID # 23392 (you may select up to 2 schools) 

• Click “Save and Finish” (allow a couple days for this to appear) 
 
ShopRite:  

• Go to https://shopriteformyschool.com/  

• Click on “Register” at the top right side 

• Enter your 12 Digit Plus Card number 

• Click “Submit” 

• Find your school, Enter 

• Type “Freedom High School” then press enter 

• Click “Select this School” 

• Enter all your personal information 

• Click “Join Now” 
 
 
** You can register bonus cards with two organizations and you do not have to live in the Bethlehem area to register.  
Please note: You do not need to re-register your card if your school selection remains the same as last year. As long as 
you shop at Giant or Shop Rite you can register your card for our school.  Please encourage your family members and 
friends to support our school. This could result in more Cash Rewards! Thank you for supporting our school. 
 
 
Any questions/comments, contact Linda Long, Membership Chairperson at booda1988@aol.com 


